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Farewell 

After 5 ½ years of service, evening receptionist, Raymona Stine, has resigned. Mona is a past 

recipient of the UPMC Above & Beyond award and the UPMC Aces award. Her dedication to the 

residents, staff and visitors is truly one of a kind. Please join me in saying farewell and wishing her 

the best of luck in her new adventure. Good wishes cards can be dropped off at the reception desk. 
 

New Wi-Fi  

The new resident Wi-Fi installation is complete. Coverage includes both floors of the Community 

Center, the Skilled Nursing Unit, the Personal Care Unit, and the Oak Grove Center. The network 

name is Sherwood Resident, and the password is 100sherwood. This network is available for 

resident and guest use. 
 

SORA Quarterly Meeting 

All residents are invited to attend the quarterly SORA Board meeting on Tuesday, September 13 at 

7:15 p.m. in the Auditorium. Residents who’ve moved in since March will be introduced and special 

40th anniversary events are planned.  
 

40th Anniversary Celebration 

Please join us for a cocktail party in the Card Room, Auditorium and Lobby on Thursday, September 

15 from 4:30-6 p.m. to celebrate Sherwood Oaks’ 40th anniversary. The party format will be similar 

to the annual resident holiday party. Please note that this is a resident-only event. Attire is 

smart/dressy casual. Please refer to menu below: 

• Campanelle Pasta Bar  

Sauce Choices - Marinara, Meat, & Creamy Pesto 

Garlic Bread 

• Carved Beef Tenderloin  

Beef Tenderloin 

Rosemary Red Skin Potatoes 

Grilled Vegetables 

• Shrimp Cocktail and Crab Table 

• Hors D’oeuvres Table 

Mushroom Cap with Sausage 

Mini Vegetable Spring Rolls 

Asparagus Wrapped in Prosciutto 

• Dessert Bar  

Cherries Jubilee 

Bananas Foster 

Chocolate Brownie 

• Wine Bar 

Assorted Wine 

Sparkling Grape Juice 

• Coffee Bar 
 

The Café and Main Dining Room will be closed for dinner this evening. A limited pick-up menu will 

be available at the Café counter during the party.  
 

I would like to thank the 40th anniversary task planning committee for their donation of time and 

talent. Additionally, please accept my apology for any confusion regarding attire and event format  

as we moved away from a formal sit-down dinner. I am confident the dining team will provide a 

great celebration experience for all residents. 
 

 


